
MODERN SLAVERY

Saint-Gobain Building Distribution Ltd, Norman Ltd and International Timber were sold by the  
Saint-Gobain Group to STARK Group on 28th February 2023. 
 
We remain committed under our new ownership to reducing the risk of modern slavery and human 
trafficking within our business and supply chains. 
 
Our Modern Slavery Statement for the financial year ending 31st December 2021 remains accessible 
through the Saint-Gobain website.  
 
Our statement relating to the financial year ending 31st December 2022 will be published by June 2023, 
in line with the requirements of the Modern Slavery Act 2015. 
 
 
Mike Newnham 
Chief Executive 
STARK Building Materials UK Ltd

https://starkgroup.dk/
https://www.saint-gobain.co.uk/sites/saint-gobain.co.uk/files/2022-07/SG%20Modern%20Slavery%20Statement%202021%20VF_0.pdf

